
On behalf of Mr Matthew Hudson, Director of DG SANTE.A “Resource Management and better 

regulation”, please find attached the letter concerning the publication of a vacancy notice for the 

post of Director of the European Centre for Disease prevention and Control (ECDC) in Stockholm, 

Sweden. 

 The vacancy notice was published in the Official Journal of the European Union – 2016 C 368 A on 7 

October 2016: 

http://eur-lex.europa.eu/legal-content/EN/TXT/PDF/?uri=OJ:C:2016:368A:FULL&from=EN  

Deadline for applications is 9th November 2016. 
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